April 2020
The year has started off great... Memberships are growing fast, and activities are taking off.

Our meeting time and place has resulted in a record number of members and guests. We
want to thank our Lobbyist for the outstanding job they are doing. Thank the Mayor of
Apache Junction, Jeff Serdy for attending our meeting and supporting us. Watch for more
local events and for an update on our Ride With The Wind Run held March 21, 2020.

Our chapter is raffling off a t-shirt quilt. Tickets are $5.00. Winner does not need to be
present. Drawing to be at our May 10%, 2020 chapter meeting. Contact any of the
Superstition Board members for your winning ticket.

Reminder, our April meeting will be cancelled so we look forward to seeing you in May.
Thank you for all your support,

Marc Schultz, Coordinator
Superstition Chapter
ABATE of AZ



